
 
 

 

Dear fellow parent, 

Welcome to the 2022/2023 school year from your Middle School Parents’ Association (MSPA)! 
 
The MSPA’s mission is to bring parents together to enrich our community and to support and strengthen our school by:   

• Organizing parent volunteers 
• Planning events for the students 
• Provide a fun environment for the students and their families  

 
We have several exciting events planned that will provide an opportunity to gather, have fun, and connect as a 
community. 
 

Date Time Event Attendees Location 
8/27/22 4:00 – 5:30 PM 6th Grade Ice Cream Social Parents and 6th Grade 

Students 
Front Lawn Middle 
School Campus 

8/28/22 4:30 – 6:00 PM 7th & 8th Grade Ice Cream Social Parents and 7th & 8th 
Grade Students 

Front Lawn Middle 
School Campus 

9/2/22 8:30 AM Parent Coffee with Amy Nixon Parents Cafetorium 

9/30/22 5:00 – 7:00 PM Academy Wide Tailgate Party All Academy Students, 
Families, Faculty and Staff 

SSA Senior School 
Campus 

10/29/22 5:00 – 7:30 PM Haunted Walk All Academy Students, 
Families, Faculty and Staff 

SSA Senior School 
Campus 

 

In addition to the many fun and informative events on campus, there are many opportunities for you to get involved.  
Below are a few ways or click here to see other volunteer opportunities: 
 

• Sponsor a Treat our Teacher and/or Faculty Friday • Host a Bagel Day 
• Volunteer to Pass Out the Bagels • Be a Form Parent 
• Plan Teacher Appreciation Week  

 
Please email me if you have any questions about the events or if you are interested in helping in any way.  
Descriptions and more information about these opportunities are available on the SSA website under Middle School. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Ice Cream Social (Senior School’s Spirit Store Club will have pop-up sales) and 
to working together! 
 

Ornella Castman, Chair 
Parent to Abigail (’27) 

Ornella.castman1@gmail.com 

Erica Salmond, Co- Chair 
Parent to Lily (’28) 

ericasalmond@gmail.com 
  

Kate Bitsoff, Secretary 
Parent to Jackson (’27) 

kbitsoff@yahoo.com 

Margo Litwin, Treasurer 
Parent to Avery (’25), Noa (’28) 

margo@afterfox.com 

Jennifer Roadman, Special Events Coordinator 
Parent to JP (’28) 

Jensroad2@aol.com 
 


